
South SeasidePark Homeowners and Voters  Assoc. 

General Membership Meeting  June, 2018.

President Whiteman called the meeting to order.


The pledge of Allegiance was said and open prayer given. 


Roll call was taken and Officers and directors were introduced. 


Minutes from General Meeting of August 2017 were read and approved.


Treasurer’s Report - Arlene reported a balance of $1,425.27 on hand. The report was 
approved.


Communication Secretary - Judy thanked members for their continuing support.  
Please keep your information current.  We will need it, when we win.


Technology - Bob reported the email problems have been fixed. If any problems occur, 
please notify us.


Director George said that the money we are spending on our attorney is well spent. He 
is doing a terrific job.


Don discussed senior beach badges. He met with the mayor about the sign posted 
prohibiting boat launch access. Mayor did not know about the sign and it will be 
removed. Beach restoration was discussed.


New Business - Don reported that there  have been a possible 47 planning board 
meetings. We have been canceled out 5 times, and have been given a limit of two 
hours even if we are the only thing on the docket for a meeting.


Status of legal work - There will be a summation by Berkeley and our attorney will 
cross. Our attorney then will give his summation and they will cross. The public portion 
will occur but we do not know the order of these events. The planning board then has 
45 days to give their recommendation to Council. The Council will then vote. At that 
time the process ends up in court. There have been many examples on record where 
the planning board has acted in an arbitrary and capricious manner to us.


Please push membership with neighbors and friends.

The 50/50 was donated back by Maryann to help pay for Tri-Boro meetings.


Next meeting July 21. 2018 at 7


Meeting adjourned.


